NEW M.:XICO ENERGY, MINuRALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

July 17, 2001

Mr. Chris Williams
NMOCD-Hobbs

1625 N. French Drive
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Crossroads Siluro Devonian Unit
Cases. No. 12417 & 12418

Dear Chris:

I am currently in the process of drafting an order in Case No. 1241 8, the
application of Saga Petroleum, L.L.C. for a waterflood project in the Crossroads Siluro
Devonian Unit. Iam writing to inquire as to the current status of four proposed injection
wells within the project. - Specifically, I would like the following information:

a)  with regards to the Crossroads Siluro Devonian
Unit No. 304, located in Unit A of Section 27, T-9
South, R-36 East, NMPM, has this well been tested
for mechanical integrity, and if so, what are the test
results;

b) with regards to the Crossroads Siluro Devonian
Unit No. 306, located in Unit O of Section 27, T-9
South, R-36 East, NMPM, and which was originally
permitted as a disposal well by Order No. SWD-
693, can you please provide me with each annual
radioactive tracer/temperature log that is required to
be conducted on this well pursuant to the terms of
Order No. SWD-693. In addition, what is this
well’s current status with regards to mechanical

integrity;
c) with regards to the Crossroads Siluro Devonian
~"» Unit No. 311, located in Unit J of Section 27, T-9 - - .
-~ .South; R-36 East;, NMPM, and which was originally -
-permitted as a disposal well by Order No. SWD-
662, can you please provide me with each annual
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